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I oppose HB2081. It is the Treasurer's fiduciary responsibility, as well as the Oregon 

Investment Council (OIC), to invest in the things that give the best returns. Making a 

political statement and limiting the Treasurer and OIC from what they can invest in 

could negatively impact returns and further bankrupt PERS costing Oregon taxpayers 

even more. This is a terrible idea. Please vote NO on HB2081. 


